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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 1:38 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Paul Dwyer

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I contest this proposed increase of 28-100% (guestimated to be 54% in our

case) for electricity. How could this even be considered to be 'acceptable’ ?
Please do the morally responsible thing and deny this application.

Yours Truly,
Paul Dwyer





